
Year 5/6: 98% Good 

Year 3/4: 99.3% 
Excellent  

Year 1/2: 96.5% Good 

Reception: 97% Good 

Nursery: 86% Below 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      

97.9%  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

93.6% 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Dates for the diary  

Friday 18th March 2022—
Red Nose Day! Noses are for 
sale in school priced at £1.50 
each. Children can wear red or 
non-uniform on this day and 
donate £1 to this fabulous 
charity.  

Monday 4th April—Bring 2 boiled eggs to school 
for  our egg decorating competition 

Break up for Easter (2 weeks)  - Thursday 7th 
April (Please note Nursery and Little Explorer 
children finish on Wednesday 6th April) 

Y6 SATS WEEK—Monday 9th May-Friday 13th 
May ATTENDANCE IS SCHOOL IS VITAL!  

Platinum Jubilee celebration week—Monday 23rd 
May—Friday 27th May  

Break up for May half term—Friday 27th May 
22  

Break up for summer—Wednesday 20th July    

Please remember holidays taken in term time 
will NOT be authorised.  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards— Marvellous 
Mathematician  

 

Harvey H -Miss Schumm  

 Harper M -Miss Bussey  

Cayla B -Mrs Jones  

Dimitri D -Mr Fairbridge 

Emily Clarke -Mrs Norris  

Emily Coe -Breakfast club star 

 

 

Friday 11th March 2022 

 Wow! What another fantastic week. Yesterday we took a group of Year 5 and 6 girls to an East Cleve-

land Netball competition and they were a credit to school. The girls showed resilience, team work and 

passion. Special congratulations goes to Laylah M who was selected to receive a special award for hon-

esty. Well done girls!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is Beat the Street? 

Beat the Street is a free, fun initiative that will see Redcar and Cleveland 

transformed into a giant game! See how far you can walk, cycle, run, scoot 

and roll in just 6 weeks. There are great challenges to enjoy and prizes up for 

grabs. The game started on Wednesday 2nd March 2022 and ends 

on Wednesday 13th April 2022.  The older children developed their mapping 

skills while finding the spots in the village. Good luck to all our families! 



Safeguarding 

At Lingdale Primary School we know there can be no issue of greater importance to parents and carers, than 

the safety of their children; safeguarding is high on our agenda. At Lingdale Primary we give high priority to 

getting our safeguarding procedures right and have a team of staff responsible for keeping children and learn-

ers safe and supporting those most vulnerable to harm and neglect. 

Safeguarding is an essential part of the fabric of our school and our safeguarding team pays particular atten-

tion to the meticulous and systematic implementation of policies and routines.  Furthermore, safeguarding 

involves every member of the school community in some way and we have a sharp eye on the particular cir-

cumstances and needs of all pupils, especially the most vulnerable. 

We have a Safeguarding Team which consists of: 

Designated Safeguarding Lead Mrs Sarah Thornton (Head Teacher) 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads Miss Rachel Schumm ( Room Leader) and Mrs Sarah Norris (Assistant 

Headteacher) 

Designated Governor for Safeguarding : Mr J Whitehead (Chair of Governors) 

Should you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children at Lingdale Primary School, please con-

tact a member of the safeguarding team. 

 

If you are worried about a child, please visit http://www.teescpp.org.uk/ for more information about how to 

report your concerns. During working hours: Monday to Thursday 8.30am – 5pm 

Friday 8.30am – 4.30pm South Tees Multi-agency Hub Daisy Lane, Overfields, Redcar 

Tel: 01642 130700 

Email: southteesmach@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 

Out of hours: 

Emergency Duty Team 

Tel: 01642 524 552 

 

In an emergency contact Cleveland Police on: 101 

NSPCC National Helpline 

Tel: (0808) 8005000 

NSPCC Whistleblowing Helpline 

Tel: (0800) 028 0285 

 

If a member of the public considers that there is an emergency situation, they should dial 999 for the Police 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! Be Safe, Be Ready, Be Respectful!  


